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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This is not the end to half term we all expected but if the last two years have taught us anything, it is how to be 

adaptable. All of our pupils have worked especially hard this term and we are very proud of each one of you.  

Have a very well-deserved break over half term. Remember to take time to do something that recharges you. Maybe 

reading, drawing, dancing or cooking whatever you enjoy and makes you happy. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Berry and Mrs Measham 

 

 

Tweet of the Week 

“wisdom, our memory. It is crucial that 

grandchildren remain close to their grandparents, 

who are like roots from which they draw sap of 

human and spiritual values.” 

Pope Francis (@Pontifex) 

  

School Rules: 

Be ready, Be respectful, Be safe 

 

WC 21st February 2022 

HALF TERM 

Pupils return on Monday 28th February 

 

 

 

https://twitter.com/Pontifex?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


PREVENT: 

 

 

AUTISM AWARENESS WEBINARS: 

 

Please feel free to explore the link below where you will find autism awareness webinars, some of which are free. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/autism-anglia-33903050653?aff=odeimcmailchimp&utm_source=Autism+Anglia+e-

News&utm_campaign=d82d71386e-

EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_1_21_2022_10_25&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_b10d167733-d82d71386e-478359826 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/autism-anglia-33903050653?aff=odeimcmailchimp&utm_source=Autism+Anglia+e-News&utm_campaign=d82d71386e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_1_21_2022_10_25&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_b10d167733-d82d71386e-478359826
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/autism-anglia-33903050653?aff=odeimcmailchimp&utm_source=Autism+Anglia+e-News&utm_campaign=d82d71386e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_1_21_2022_10_25&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_b10d167733-d82d71386e-478359826
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/autism-anglia-33903050653?aff=odeimcmailchimp&utm_source=Autism+Anglia+e-News&utm_campaign=d82d71386e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_1_21_2022_10_25&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_b10d167733-d82d71386e-478359826


ST MARY’S SCHOOL DRIVERS:                                        

Please take a minute to read the presentation about St Mary’s School Drivers.  

https://www.stmaryscatholicprimaryipswich.com/_site/data/files/school%20curriculum/5F39767A3D572B1DF97F624

37D38C9C1.pdf 

 

VITRUAL PARENTS EVENING: 

Appointments can be booked for parents evening via the school cloud https://stmarysipswich.schoolcloud.co.uk/. Please see 

parentmail sent on Wednesday 9th February for more information. 

 

YEAR 5 SPONSORED WALK AGAINST HUNGER (CAFORD): 

Year 5 are going to be doing a sponsored walk to support Cafod's 

walk against hunger campaign. Their walk will be on Thursday 

17th February. We will be walking up to 5km around the school! 

Children in Y5 have already received their sponsorship forms and are 

hoping to receive lots of sponsors. We will let you know how we get 

on!  

CHANGE OF MENU ON WEDNESDAY 2ND MARCH: 

There is a change to the school lunch menu on Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd March. 

On Wednesday (2nd), there will be a choice of: Margherita & tomato Pizza or Vegetable Meatballs in tomato sauce and 
pasta. 

On Thursday (3rd), there will be a choice of: Roast Chicken with stuffing/veg etc or Vegan Cumberland Sausage with 
stuffing/veg etc, 
 
 
 
 
 

YEAR 1:  

In English this week we have been exploring shape poems. We wrote our own shape poems and thought about different similes 

and expanded noun phrases that we could use for each colour.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

https://www.stmaryscatholicprimaryipswich.com/_site/data/files/school%20curriculum/5F39767A3D572B1DF97F62437D38C9C1.pdf
https://www.stmaryscatholicprimaryipswich.com/_site/data/files/school%20curriculum/5F39767A3D572B1DF97F62437D38C9C1.pdf
https://stmarysipswich.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

YEAR 2: 

In DT, Year2 have been making carts with wheels and axles. We used 

learned joining techniques to make a cart and decorated them to suit our 

imaginary 'user'. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 3: 

Year 3 have been working really hard on their fantasy stories this week, planning, writing, editing and sharing.  Wonderful 

use of language and writing skills and some very proud children.  It was a delight to see them reading to each other and 

performing to the class. Well done Year 3 

 

YEAR 4: 

In Year 4, we have brought together all of our learning in science this half-term about how we classify living things.  We 

created our own Knowledge Organisers to show this.   

 

 

 
 

   



YEAR 5: 

Year 5 have been working hard this week planning, writing and editing their formal letters about online safety to Mr Cook. 

After their editing session, they began to write up their letter on the chromebooks ready to send to Mr Cook. They are 

eagerly awaiting a response from him after half term! 

 

 

YEAR 6: 

Year 6 produced amazing group 

presentations in science this week to show 

their learning on how nutrients and water 

are transported.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 NETBALL: 

St Mary's fought hard for a 4 -3 win over 

Birchwood  
Our first league game in two years! We were all so 
excited just to be back playing and having fun. 
Good job girls! 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



WORLD BOOK DAY: 
Key date: World Book Day - 3rd March 

This year World Book Day will be on Thursday 3rd March. On 

this day, we would encourage children to come dressed up a 

character from a book they have read. We would also like them 

to bring in their favourite book, so we can share these in 

class. World Book Day/PE or Sports Club: 

The children who have PE or Sports club on World Book day 
should wear their PE kit under their costume so they will only have to slip the costume off for the lesson/club and pop it 
back on after. Thank you 
 

SCIENCE CHALLENGE: 

Please find attached this week’s science challenge. Mr Cook would love to hear how you got on making an 100+100= 192?. 

Please feel free to send in photos of your attempts 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS: 
Universal Free School meals are available for every child in Reception, Year 1 and Year2. 
However, you may be eligible for what is known as ‘Free School Meals’, this is available for all families to apply who are on 
a low income from Reception to Year 6. If your application is successful the school will be provided additional financial 
support which will then enable us to help you. To ascertain if you are eligible please apply using the link below. 
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/schools/school-meals-uniforms-and-trips/apply-for-free-school-
meals/ 
 

 

https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/schools/school-meals-uniforms-and-trips/apply-for-free-school-meals/
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/schools/school-meals-uniforms-and-trips/apply-for-free-school-meals/


 
COOL MILK: 
If any of our Free School Meal pupils 

would like morning milk, the school would 

pay but please email the school to request 

this. If any other parent would like to pay 

for morning milk they can register and pay 

cool milk.  

 

 

WILDLIFE EVENTS: 

Ipswich Borough Council are running wildlife events at various parks around Ipswich. 14th – 26th February. All events are 

free to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MICROSOFT TRANING:  

 

This is available for Parents and families, this is basic training, just select the course below to book your space. 

Microsoft Team -- 16th March/13th April/11th May -- https://www.microsoft.com/en-gb/store/workshops-training-and-

events/detail/introduction-to-teams-webinars?program=Students&src=results&pos=19 

 

Windows 10 Basic -- 4th Feb/7th Feb/18th Feb/25th Feb -- https://www.microsoft.com/en-gb/store/workshops-

training-and-events/detail/get-started-with-windows-10?program=Professionals&src=results&pos=1 

Term Dates: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Term dates for 2021 - 2022 

Spring Term 2022 

Wednesday 5th January – Friday 08th April 

Half term: 21st – 25th February 

Staff Training day: 4th January 

 

Summer Term 2022 

Tuesday 26th April – Tuesday 19th July 

Bank holiday: 02nd May & 6th June 

Half term: 30th May – 03rd June 

Staff Training days: 25th April, 20th & 21st July 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Term dates for 2022 – 2023 

Autumn Term 2022 

Monday 5th September – Friday 16th December 

Half term: 24th – 28th October 

Staff Training day: 1st & 2nd September 

 

Spring Term 2023 

Wednesday 4th January – Friday 31st March 

Half term: 13th – 17th February 

Staff Training day: 3rd January 

 

Summer Term 2023 

Tuesday 18th April – Thursday 20th July 

Bank holiday: 1st May 

Half term: 29th May – 2nd June 

Staff Training days: 17th April, 21st July 
 

https://www.microsoft.com/en-gb/store/workshops-training-and-events/detail/introduction-to-teams-webinars?program=Students&src=results&pos=19
https://www.microsoft.com/en-gb/store/workshops-training-and-events/detail/introduction-to-teams-webinars?program=Students&src=results&pos=19
https://www.microsoft.com/en-gb/store/workshops-training-and-events/detail/get-started-with-windows-10?program=Professionals&src=results&pos=1
https://www.microsoft.com/en-gb/store/workshops-training-and-events/detail/get-started-with-windows-10?program=Professionals&src=results&pos=1

